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Dear Ransomed Life Supporter, 

We are excited to announce the appointment of Sarassa Inglis as the Interim 

Executive Director of Ransomed Life. Sarassa has been with the 

organization since 2015 and has served in many roles, most recently as the 

Director of Operations. 

Through her leadership as the Director of Operations, Sarassa has energized 

and transformed Ransomed Life. She is responsible for the implementation 

of new policies and procedures, automating donor tracking, as well as 

fundraising. Sarassa has also worked closely with staff to build our 

compliance program and plays a vital role in managing and expanding the 

much-needed services provided to our clients and families. 

The Board of Directors thanks Valinda McAlister for her years of service 

and dedication to the mission of Ransomed Life. Valinda led the agency 

through the COVID-19 pandemic and represented us well in the community. 

We wish her much success. 

If you have any questions, please feel free to reach out to Sarassa or to me 

and Lori Fanning. 

On behalf of the staff and board of Ransomed Life, we wish you all a blessed 

holiday season and new year. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Nada L. Ismail  

 


